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Welcome to the Saltair Community Society Fall Issue of our Newsletter. 

The Community Centre was very much active in early fall hosting the Federal Elections, Annual Fall Market, 

Quilting & Art Group, Girl Guides, Musical Theatre, and other meeting groups, all followed PHO Covid policies. 

Please check out our UPCOMING EVENTS. 

COASTAL SINGERS - SATURDAY, DECEMBER 4, 2021, 6PM-7PM SALTAIR CENTRE AUDITORIUM 

 Variety of songs from 60’s to contemporary, rock to African folk, to Broadway and others. 

Cash donations for food bank, Covid practices in place: Proof of vaccination, face mask, & hand sanitizing                                                                           

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE/OPEN HOUSE SATURDAY, JANUARY22, 2022   1PM-3PM   Come join us for a tour of the 

building and have a look at all the improvements that have been made during 2021. By being a member, you are 

demonstrating your support for the Community Centre. Our members are especially important to the Centre and 

the Society by paying a membership fee to keep the Centre open and functioning. Your support is what keeps the 

Board of Directors volunteering for the Community Centre! 

The membership will be valid from January 1, 2022, to December 31, 2022. Single member $10.00, family $15.00 

Memberships may be paid during the Open House visit.  

2022 SEEDY SUNDAY, MARCH 6TH, 2022 10 AM -3PM Further details will be posted on website & Facebook  

SPRING CRAFT MARKET, APRIL 30, 2022, 10 AM-3PM Further details will be posted on our website & Facebook 

The mission of the Saltair Community Society is to manage a common space for multi-purpose community use that provides 

opportunities for quality services and programs to enhance the wellbeing of individuals and strengthens a sense of 

community spirit. AND provide rental spaces for community, organizations, small business, cultural groups, family 

educational, historical meetings, recreation, and leisure activities. 

For further detailed information please visit our website https://www.saltaircommunitycentre.ca/ 

The Saltair Community Society’s Board of Directors thank you for your ongoing support and 

extend their best wishes in the upcoming holiday season and in the new year. 

https://www.saltaircommunitycentre.ca/

